
This week on the course  

 

Monday 4th February 

Following an inspection of the course we proceeded to turf the worn area in the orchard near the 

first tee using the remainder of the turf that was saved from the 2nd and 15th tee boxes. 

 

Tuesday 5th February 

It had been noted that throughout the winter there had been a large amount of debris from trees 

along the back track/path from the 9th green through to the 10th tee, which we cleared and burnt 

in the woods at the 8th. 

 

Wednesday 6th February 

With the ground conditions still being unsuitable to work at the 4th we continued to prune back 

trees on the course, this time working in the pine copse at the back of the 8th green. There are a 

couple of reasons for carrying out this work, allowing for better air flow through the trees to the 

green and surrounds, allowing a better shot into the green if anyone is unfortunate enough to 

carry through into the tress and to minimise any damage to machinery that cut in and around the 

copse. 

 

Thursday 7th February 

With a little bit give in the ground the turfing at the orchard was completed. We then started to 

prune the pine copse at the back of the 2nd green. 

 

Friday 8th February 

Following a general check of the course and moving of tee positions we continued to work at the 

2nd copse. Following completion of the orchard we moved on to turfing the damaged area 

around the tree at the back of the 18th green. Looking forward at the forecast we aim to complete 

the bunkers at the 4th next week. 

 


